
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 TO: ILWU Coast Longshore Division Locals 

 FROM: The Coast Committee 

 SUBJECT: Distribution of Face Coverings  

 DATE: May 4, 2020 

This is to inform you that, in light of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 

guidelines and local and state ordinances regarding the use of face coverings, the Coast Committee 

has procured face coverings for all ILWU Coast Longshore Division Locals.  The face coverings 

have either been shipped to your local or are awaiting pick up by United Parcel Service (UPS) for 

shipping.  Those locals with P.O. Boxes will receive shipment from the United States Postal 

Service (USPS).  Once received, please provide these face coverings to those working on the 

frontline in the longshore industry.   
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